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Kindergarten 
Kindergarten is creating in the art 
room! We eased into our art making 
with an introduction to painting. We 
worked on painting lines, triangles, 
circles, and squares, oh my! They did a 
fantastic job for their first time.  

This week, we read one of my favorite 
books called, “The Dot” by Peter H. 
Reynolds. One of the best lines from the 
book is, “Just make a mark and see 
where it takes you.” After we read, we 
created our red dots, blue dots, and 
yellow dots. When the the blue mixed 
with yellow, we disovered we could 
make a green dot! In addition to our 
colors, we are working on developing 
our craft and those fine motor skills.  

Happy Art Making! 

Miss Adams

Upcoming Dates 
October 10: Parent/Teacher Conferences 
October 11, 14 & 15 - No School 
October 25 - End of First Nine-Weeks

Reminders 
Kindergarten will be keeping their 
art portfolios at school. This way, 
we have work to hang in the 
hallway and have work to submit 
to the county art show in 
February. Student work will 
eventually be displayed on our 
elementary art page.  

Please make sure students have 
an art shirt. Some shirts have 
been mysteriously walking away 
and not returning. They help keep 
your kiddos clean! Most materials 
we use are washable. Just in case 
your child comes home with paint 
on their clothes, make sure you 
pretreat with a stain remover and 
wash in hot water. 

Art is messy, and as we go 
throughout the school year, 
students may encounter bigger 
messes. Please make sure they 
dress appropriately.  See below for 
scheduled art days.  

	 Monday - 2B, PK, 3A, 1A 
	 Tuesday - 4C, PK, 3B, KB 
	 Wednesday - 4B, PK, 2A, 1B 
	 Thursday - 4A, PK, KC, KA 
	 Friday - 2B, 3A, 1A


